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Amherst County Library Wi-Fi Open to Public 

In response to COVID-19 and Governor Northam’s request that people not gather in groups of more than ten, 
both branches of the Amherst County Public Library have been closed to the public. To continue to serve the 
community, the Library will keep their Wi-Fi access open to the public. Community members can access the 
library’s Wi-Fi from the parking lot of the Madison Heights and Town of Amherst Library locations. The Wi-Fi 
can be accessed any time of the day, seven days a week.  

Library director, Steve Preston, hopes that providing Wi-Fi access will be able to help community members that 
do not have access at home download schoolwork, apply for unemployment, or handle other online tasks.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 

 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9420  
FACSIMILE    (434)  946-9370 
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